Il e to Datc: Junc 26, 2020

! SDMCET, Dharwad.

Through: The HOD, ME Department.

Respected sir

Subject: Permission for conducting Two Days Faculty Development Program on

“Introduction to Python” at Department of Mechanical Engincering, SDMCIST,
Dharwad

[ would like to inform you that, we are planning to organize Two Days Faculty
Development Program on “Introduction to Python” at department of Mechanical
ngincering, SDMCET, Dharwad from 29/06/2020 to 30/06/2020. In modern
world programming skills arc necessary for all cngineers irrespective of thei
domain. Python is a general purposc, more popular programming language and
casy to learn and write their own codes by their skill. In this training program,
faculty can learn basics of Python and later faculty can train their students.

I request you to kindly permit to conduct FDP and do the needful.

Thanking you.

Yours Sincerely,

Shivangnd C Galaveen
Department of Mechanical Engineering

SDM college of Enginecring, Dharwad-02

inelosed: Information about training program.
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